
 

                     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Work to Begin on US-75/US-77 in Winnebago 

March 30, 2020 (Norfolk, Neb.) — Weather permitting, work will begin the week of April 1 on US-75/77 in 
Winnebago, according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation.  The project begins 500-feet south 
of Beck Street and ends 600-feet north of BIA Road 52/Mission Road. 
 
Work will include concrete pavement, retaining walls, the reconstruction of the storm sewer, and the 
construction of a roundabout at the intersection of US-75/77 and BIA Road 52/Mission Road.  
Traffic will be maintained with lane closures.  The anticipated completion is late summer 2021.  For 
further information, please visit NDOT website at https://dot.nebraska.gov/projects/future-projects/in-
winnebago. 
 
Motorists are reminded to use caution when driving through construction work zones. 
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